Schroon Lake Central School is currently accepting applications for the position of
Head Custodian
The Head Custodian will assume total responsibility for the care of the school building and grounds, maintaining the condition of security, cleanliness and operating excellence that provides full support of the educational program at all times. The Head Custodian will work under the Supervision of the School Superintendent and will supervise a staff of approximately three custodians/cleaners.
Applicants who have passed the Head Custodian Exam administered by the Civil Service Department will be given preference.  Applicants who have not previously passed this exam are encouraged to apply with the understanding that they must take and pass this exam in the future.
This is a 12 month position that has a desired start date of July 1, 2020.  The salary range is $48,000 - $52,000 depending on qualifications and experience.  A typical work day will run from 7 am – 3 pm.  
Interested individuals should apply by submitting a resume and application to 
Superintendent Stephen Gratto
Schroon Lake Central School
PO Box 338
Schroon Lake, NY  12870
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Applications can be found at  http://www.schroonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Support-Staff-Application.pdf


